
 

 

  

We are continuing utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements 
under the Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your 
community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact 
of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

NOTICE to IMPACTED RESIDENTS 
 

Dates: Weekdays 
Monday, August 27 to Thursday, August 30, 2018 

 
Location:   

 1023 W Newport Avenue 

 1022 W Roscoe Avenue 

 1020 W Roscoe Avenue 

 
Work Hours: 8am to 4pm, daily 

 
Work Activity: ComEd Underground Utility Work 

 
Local Impact: 

 Vehicle access to enter/exit garages and parking spaces via the alley 
will be restricted during stated work hours. 

 There is a possibility that access to garages and parking spaces may be 
impacted overnight for the duration listed above. 

 
 
 
 

Residents listed above should contact CTA as soon as possible to receive a 
temporary parking pass to the CTA parking lot at Belmont Avenue and Wilton 
Street incase overnight alley closure occurs, please call: 

 

LaTrice Phillips-Thompson 

RPM Government and Community Relations Officers 

1-312-681-4162 

lphillips-thompson@transitchicago.com 

 


